

December 29, 2020

Dear Friends, business associates and customers alike:

It is with sadness that I must inform you that unless an investor comes forward*, OilExTech, LLC is to suspend operations starting January 1, 2021, due to a lack of adequate income to support expenses. OilExTech has sent thousands of the EssenEx® series of essential oil extractors to folks throughout the world. While we have been very frugal, the volume of sales has just not been able to cover the costs to keep our facility in operation. The website and associated email addresses will remain open through May 2021.

Repair / replacement parts and any remaining inventory can still be ordered at this time, however, in February 2021, our secure purchase license expires and orders beyond that time may be processed through telephone contact at our company number (541) 602-6410.

Any outstanding billings to OilExTech will be covered, yet no new transactions shall be forwarded in 2021 except through special confirmation.

Thank you again for your support and interest in our products.

Sincerely,

Dr. David Hackleman, Managing Director david.hackleman@oilextech.com

* We are happy to entertain inquiries from anyone interested in either investing or buying our company and its associated patented technologies as well as the copywrite product names and website. Results of R&D toward other new extraction technologies will be included. Send any such inquiries to david.hackleman@oilextech.com